
 

    January 2025 Newsletter 

Hello Preschool Families-                                                                                                                                                                  

 Welcome back from the Christmas/New Years break.               

We sincerely hope everyone had a healthy and magical Christmas     

season :)                                                                                                                            

 Thank you everyone for making Christmas here at St. Mark's 

Preschool a special and memorable time. We are truly blessed to have 

such wonderful and amazing families!!!                                                                              

   It's January and its cold outside, be sure to send your children 

with a coat (with their name in it, as many look alike) everyday as most 

days we do go outside.                                                                                                                      

 This month we will have pajama days on Thursday January 23rd 

and Friday January 24th. The children can wear their pajamas and bring 

their teddy bear or other favorite stuffed animals on those days. We will 

have a group activity in the fireside room on pajama days.                                                                   

 Scholastic book orders resume and the next book orders will be 

due on Friday, January 31st 2025.                                                                  

Reminders:                                                                                                             

#1  If your child is sick please keep him/her home as we are all 

trying our hardest to stay healthy and avoid the flu, RSV, coronavirus and 

any other yuck out there.                                                                                               

#2  Please have your children wash their hands when entering the   

preschool.                                                                                                               

#3 Please don’t throw away your used ink cartridges here.            

We recycle them and by doing so “Staples” gives us credit to use              

towards paper, tape, markers  etc…       

                                                                                                                                          

Tax Time…For those of you that need our information for  your taxes.                                                                  

Our Tax ID is:                                                                                                                  

94-2311603                                                                                                                        

St. Mark’s Preschool                                                                                          

1600 Union Ave                                                                                                           

Fairfield, CA 94533                                                                                                    

(707) 422-4742    

 

 

Happy New Year Everyone and Welcome 2025!!!                                                                                  

Miss Lucille, Miss Sarah, Miss Salina,                                                  

Miss Debi, Miss Sonja, Miss Moe,                                                                                      

and children's files Miss Linda  

                                                                                          

Dates to Remember: 

Monday, January 6th, Preschool Resumes 

Monday, January 20th, CLOSED,                               

Martin Luther King Jr. Day 

Thursday, Jan 23rd, Teddy Bear Pajama Day 

Friday, Jan 24th, Teddy Bear Pajama Day 

Friday, January 31st,, Book Order Due 

Themes for the month of  January: 

Snow and Ice—Making Associations  

             Artic—Changes in Environments 

Martin Luther King Jr.—History and Cooperation 

Try New Things–Accepting Change 

Miss Salina 
(MWF) 

Shredded Cheddar 
or Mozzarella 

Miss Sarah 
(MWF) 

English Muffins or 
Sliced Bread 

XXX XXX 

XXX XXX 

Miss Salina 
(T/TH) 

Tortillas              
and/or Can Soups 

Miss Debi/Miss Sonja 
(T/TH) 

Any Fresh Fruit 
and/or Can Soups 

XXX 
 

XXX 

XXX XXX 

 

 Snacks needed for  January: 


